







[Service Date July 3, 2002]

July 3, 2002

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF PROPOSED RULE ADOPTION HEARING

(July 26, 2002, at 9:30 a.m.)

Re:
Hazardous Liquid, Gas, Oil and Petroleum Pipeline Companies – Safety Chapter 480-75 WAC, 
Docket No. TO-000712

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

On June 5, 2002, the Commission filed with the Code Reviser a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (CR-102) for rules relating to chapter 480-75 WAC, establishing minimum safety standards and reporting requirements for the transportation of hazardous liquids by pipeline.

The public hearing to consider adoption of the proposed rules is scheduled for 9:30 a.m., Wednesday, July 10, 2002, at the Commission’s open meeting.  The adoption hearing will be changed and will be held at 9:30 a.m., on Friday, July 26, 2002.

NOTICE is hereby given of the opportunity to attend the public hearing and make oral comments about the proposal for the adoption of the proposed rules at 9:30 a.m., Friday, July 26, 2002.  This public hearing will held in the Commission’s Hearing Room, Second Floor, Chandler Plaza, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.

If you have questions about this Notice, about the rulemaking process, or this rulemaking in particular, you may contact Sondra Walsh.  She may be reached by calling (360) 664-1286, or by e-mail at swalsh@wutc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Secretary

